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ROMOLAND AND PALOMA VALLEY LIBRARY BRANCHES TO CLOSE FOR RELOCATION 

MENIFEE, CA (May 4, 2021) – As the Riverside County Library System prepares to move into the new 
Menifee Library, doors of the neighboring Romoland and Paloma Valley branches will be closed 
permanently to centrally combine and offer full library services to the community of Menifee.  
 
The Riverside County Library System has partnered with Perris Union High School District since 2007 to 
offer public library services through Romoland Public Library, located at Heritage High School and 
Paloma Valley Public Library, located at Paloma Valley High School. These two branches will end their 
limited library services permanently and close their doors at 2:00PM on Saturday, May 15, 2021. The 
new home of the Menifee Library, located at 28798 La Piedra Road, is scheduled to open early Summer 
2021. The modern, 20,000 square-foot state-of-the-art library will offer full library services, including 
enhanced programming, opportunity rooms and technology resources available to the patrons of 
Menifee. 
 
The Riverside County Library System is a division of the Office of Economic Development. For more 
information, please contact the Riverside County Library System at (951) 369-3003 or visit 
www.rivlib.net.  
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